
                                               
 

 

École Primaire 
 East Hill  

Elementary School 
10350 Perras, Montreal, QC H1C 2H1 

Tel. (514) 494-3202   easthill@emsb.qc.ca 
 

 
        February 19th, 2024 

 

Re:  CARNIVAL DAY 
 

Dear Parents, 

On Friday, February 23rd, 2024, we have organized a fun filled Carnival Day. As the activities will be 
both indoor and outdoor, please ensure to send your child to school with the regular winter attire to 
keep safe and warm during the outdoor activities. 

 

HAT - SCARF - GLOVES - SNOW JACKET - SNOWPANTS - WINTER BOOTS 
 
Please be advised that this will be a non-color code day (dress down), but students must still wear 
running shoes for their safety while participating in the indoor activities.  
 
Also note that lunch will he held at the regular time. Therefore, please send your child with a lunch on 
that day. Should you wish to order from Merenda, please note that they will offer their services as 
usual. 
 

We are looking forward to a fun filled day! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

East Hill Administration   


